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Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1 point 4 of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2021, item 

2233 as amended) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on Inland Navigation (Dz. U. /Journal of 

Laws/ of 2022, item 1097 as amended), the Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk hereby informs 

that:  

 

• From 5 to 8 December 2022, floating navigation signs will be collected on the Vistula River from km 

680 to km 718 of the waterway. After this date, any shipowner wishing to use this section of the 

Vistula waterway may apply to the River Basin Management in Toruń to move a vessel (applications 

are accepted during working hours from 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. by Jarosław Wachowski, tel.: 

501 371 480). 

• From km 718 to km 730, the Vistula River waterway is marked with coastal navigation signs. 

• On 5 December 2022, floating navigation signs will be collected on the Vistula River from km 730 to 

km 737 of the waterway. 

• From km 737 to km 830, the Vistula River waterway is marked with coastal navigation signs. 

 

We kindly request that you exercise particular caution and comply with applicable regulations. 

Current Notices to Skippers are published at: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl.   

 


